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February 14, 2025 
 

TO:    All Members of the Board of Regents  
RE:      APAC March 2025 Report 
SUBMITTED BY: Tony Burt, APAC Chair 
 
 
APAC is pleased to report the following: 

• APAC Executive Leadership members joined the Board of Regents at the 
Welcome reception for President – Elect Cantwell.  APAC is excited to 
welcome Dr. Cantwell at a future meeting. 

• At our February meeting, we welcomed guests from the WSU Government 
Relations Office.  Chris Mulick, Sr. Director of State Relations, discussed 
the work he does to represent WSU in Olympia.  Jacob Dowd, Director of 
Federal Relations, joined us from Washington DC to discuss the work that 
he does, as well as some of the climate and culture during this time of 
many unknowns.   

• APAC Elections and Bylaws Committee has done a considerable amount of 
work to update and clean up the APAC Guidelines and will be voted on at 
our upcoming meeting. 

• Connected with new HRS Ex-Officio member, Sharon Games, to discuss 
newsletter contributions and communication between APAC and HRS. 

• Upcoming / Ongoing Events: 
o Monthly photo competition – Photo contest with prizes for 

employees to win each month.   We’re looking for ways to showcase 
the winners from across the WSU system. 

o APAC elections for the 2025-2026 year will be held in March. 
o AP Appreciation Week – April 21st – 25th 
o AP Contribution Awards – April 23, 2025 
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